Breton, Mary B

From: Eileen Hennessey <ehmem8714@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 11:12 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This rule is premature of the infrastructure being in place to support electric vehicles. Our state is very rural with the
need for vehicles requiring a maximum capacity greater than 300 miles which is what an electric car mileage rating is for
the summer months. Towns do not have charging stations, commercial locations may have 4 locations like a casino for
charging but can't charge a vehicle in less than an hour.



